
Dear Senate Judiciary Committee,  
 
I have heard from good sources that there is some very strange and unconstitutional language 
within SB 525. The Dash 1 and Dash 3 amendments seem to correct the bill, reinforce our 
constitutional right to due process, and indeed make it a worthwhile effort. Judicial discretion 
can be a good thing, but when judges have the power to greatly impact the lives of citizens who 
have not even been accused of a crime, nothing good can result. Please accept the Dash 1 and 3 
amendments to SB 525 and if you cannot, do not pass that bill out of your committee. Thank you 
for your time.  
 
Best,  
 
--  
Jake Brown 
 


